Drainage comments:
Hi Robbie

No formal comments to add to the standard advice Deniz has submitted from the LLFA.
IA’m sure you are already aware that ADC are the riparian land owner of the
watercourse so the agreement on discharge will need to be agreed between the
developer and the council.

Thanks

Andy



